
	
  

Hello Judges! 
 
I hope you are enjoying reviewing the final proposals in each of your categories! This is a 
friendly reminder that all judging needs to be completed by 5:00 PM PST, next Friday, 
April 11. If you haven't yet done so, please log in to the judging platform using the 
credentials we sent out on March 12 to check if there are any problems.  
 
Lastly, we are getting very excited about all of the upcoming events to celebrate the 
students' hard work and your dedication to the contest. Please save the dates for the 
following events (detailed information to be sent out in coming weeks) - we hope you will 
be able to join us! 
 
May 5: Grand Prize Pitch Day, 2:00-5:00 PM 
Come hear some of the best teams pitch their ideas to a panel of judges in hopes for 
additional funding 
 
May 8: Awards Ceremony, 6:00-8:00 PM  
This is a great opportunity to meet teams, mentors, and judges to hear more about 
projects, eat good food, and have fun! 
 
Thank you! 
 
The Big Ideas Team 
 
 
 


